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reported elsewhere in this issue, the inspe~tion will 
be made later this month. 

. DUCK BANDING PROGRAMME 

ResuJts obtained from the duck banding 
programme were reI1,iewed at a meeting of the sub-commit-

. tee on bird-banding of the Fauna Protection Advisory 
Cammi ttee held on Jul? 3-1. . Those present were Mr. 
A.J. Fraser (Chairman), Dr. D.L. Servcnty (member) and 
H.B. Shugg, Secretary. Mr. B.K. Bowen (Research 
Officer) and Technical Officer J. Traynor also attended. 
Dr. Servcnty said that the only obvious conclusion that 
could be drawn from the recoveries at that stage 9 was 
that the duck population of the South-West appeared to 
be an homogeneous one; although there was some suggGs­
tion of movement patterns and of more favoured migra-

. tiohal routes. 

It was decided that in future operations 
in the mGtropoli tan ar ea, the sex and age of the dudes 
be r e corded at the time of banding to allow a more 
intensive studys and that as many birds as possible 
would be banded before the cornmencement of ·the open 
season. A recomrnenda tion that the possibili tics be 
investigated of establishing traps of a permanent, . or 
semi-permanent, nature within the metropolitan area 
vms adopted. The sub-'-commi tte.e further decided that 
Dr. Serventy and Mr. Bowen should confer with Mr. N. 
Stenhouse 9 a statistician of the C.S.I.R.O., on methods 
of assessing the information from recoveries to date. 
It also agreed that the results achieved and deductions 
drawn from the programme should be published as a 
technical paper. 

GOOD KING PRAWN SEASON 

From the commencement of operations on 
March 27, until the flooding of the Peel Estuary on 
June 9, king prawn catches were very good, repor_ts 
Inspector Bowler from ManduraJ-i. . . . - . .. - ·-· . . 

Mr. Bowler added that the grand .total of 
18,566 lb. caught bf local professional fishermen was 
easily the best of any year in the last ten years, 
according to the records in his office. 
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